10/26/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Just a reminder that our Halloween Parade on October 31st, will begin at 1:45pm. Attached you will find a letter from Mrs. Whitcraft with further information.
· Attached you will find a flyer with information on the Helping Hands Organization.
· Attached you will find a flyer for our Spirit Wear Sale. This sale will end on October 27th. 
· Our Scholastic Book Fair will be held on Monday, October 30th- Friday, November 3rd. Our schedule with class times is posted on our website under the Thursday folder tab.
· Breakfast and Lunch menus can be found on our district website. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. 
 We hope everyone has a great weekend!

